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Roby Park Primary School

Easton Road

Huyton

Knowsley

L36 4NY

Tel: 0151 477 8340

Website: www.robyparkprimary.co.uk 

E-mail: robypark@knowsley.gov.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs K Allen
5th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,
Year 3 and 4
I will be starting a Film Club on Tuesdays after school; this will commence on 17/9/2019 and will run until the end of this half term, with the last session being on 22/10/2019. Film Club will run until 4pm. Snacks and juice will be provided. There are 20 places available and these will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. 

Children will have the opportunity to watch films provided by the Into Film Club, a subscription website that allows you to choose films that are then sent out at random. Children will get to vote for the films they want to see and write reviews about the films they have seen. Films will link to events such as Roald Dahl day and Halloween. 

If you would like your child to take part in Film Club, please fill in and return the reply slip below.

To make the allocation of places a fairer system, permission slips will no longer be accepted the same day that a club letter is sent home. Slips should be returned to your child’s class teacher the following morning. Your child will be informed via letter if they have received a place on this club or not.  
Yours faithfully

Miss Marras

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

                                Year 3/4 Film Club commencing 17.9.19
I give permission for my child:…………………………………………………………to attend this club. If this club is cancelled I can be contacted on…………………………………………………………

We cannot accept this slip without a mobile phone number.

       I will collect my child at 4p.m.

Signed:………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer
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